
5251 Westheimer Road, Suite 1000 
Houston, Texas 77056

August 14, 2020 

Secretary, Tanowa M. Troupe 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Re: Hudson Energy Services, LLC – Officer Contact Change Notification  
        PUCO Case Nos. 12-1894-EL-CRS and 12-2488-GA-CRS

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

With this letter, Hudson Energy Services, LLC. (“Hudson Energy”), a Retail Electric and Gas Supplier 
certified in Ohio, is notifying the Commission of a recent change in our executive Staff and 
Regulatory Affairs contact.  

Effective immediately, Jeff Shoaf (formerly President Hudson) and Brent Moore (formerly EVP 
President North American Retail) are no longer with Hudson Energy and their responsibilities will 
now be managed by our CEO, Scott Ghan. Rick Bluntzer, former SVP, Global Regulatory Affairs has 
been replaced with Vanessa Anesetti-Parra, VP Regulatory and Compliance.  Below is her contact 
information: 

Phone number: 905.795.3574 x 73574 
Email: vanesetti@justenergy.com

Please update your records accordingly. Additional information and updates will be submitted once 
such becomes available. Should you have any questions or need additional information, please 
contact me by telephone at 714-425-1063 or via electronic mail at igoodman@justenergy.com. 

Sincerely, 

Inger Goodman 
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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